
      

                    ...goes to CAMP MICAH     

  

 

This summer, 6 high school students from 

our Becoming Neighbours community 

attended Camp Micah. Our good friend and camp director, Dwyer Sullivan commended the 

students on the ”great spirit  of hospitality they showed.”  Pamela Giridi, camp 

administrator, was thrilled and stated, “they were each such a pleasure”. This was the 

second year for Becoming Neighbours to support the participation of our students  

(Selene Florea, Melissa Hernandez,  Shiro Kimyanjui,   Mia Osadebamwen, Stephen Osei, 

Hirosh Rodrigo)  at the camp.  We look forward to 2013 with great anticipation.  



     The Camp Micah Experience…  

“I had the most amazing time at Camp Micah. It was an honour to be chosen to go there.  I can never thank you enough for 

letting me go. It was one of the greatest and most amazing moments and experiences that I've ever had. Thank you so much, 

it's been an amazing journey that I am extremely happy to be part of… I just wanted to thank you for the opportunity that 

you gave me. I learned so many new things and so many new experiences!  I met so many new amazing people.”  



 

“You have no idea how grateful I am to be given this opportunity!   I can never thank Becoming Neighbours... It was 

a life-changing experience. It meant so much.”  

See you next year! 

 

 


